
6th Grade Time Capsule Project

Family Letter Assignment

Thank you for participating in your child’s time capsule project.  It is my expectation that
each student will build a time capsule that will give them something fun and interesting
to open in a couple of years, and your participation will certainly make that happen.
Each student will have their time capsule returned during the last week of their 8th grade
year.

The Family Letter Assignment is actually a homework assignment for you!  Yikes!
Hopefully you won’t consider it boring or meaningless because it gives you an
opportunity to tell your child/niece/nephew/etc. how important he/she is to you.

All you have to do is write a letter or extended message about how you feel about
him/her.  Please be specific about what he/she means to you, what you like most about
him/her, what you think his/her strengths are, what you think he/she will be like at the
end of his/her 8th grade year.  Please feel free to add anything to the letter/message that
you would like.

● When you finish the letter please put it in a sealed envelope with their name
on the front.

● You can send it to school with them to place in their time capsule… or …
● You can email me the letter, I can print it off, seal it in an envelope, and

place it in the time capsule (briano@brittan.k12.ca.us) …. Or…
● You can drop it by the office.  Make sure it is in a sealed envelope and let

the office know to place it in my box.

● It is strongly encouraged for more than one family member to participate by
writing a letter.

It is always enjoyable to hear how important you are to someone. Thank you again for
helping with this project.

The letters need to be written and turned in by Friday, May 28th.
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